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A Wonderful Start to their First Term in School!
We are so proud of how brilliantly the new reception
children have settled into the start of their journey at
school.  The children that were with us in Acorn class have
done a fantastic job of welcoming our new starters, helping
them learn the routines and setting a great example.
Our new children have been absolutely amazing – it's been
lovely to see how quickly they've settled in and become
part of the group.
New friendships are blossoming already, and the
Foundation area has been full of happy, smiling faces. As
you’ll see from the photos, the children have been busy
exploring, learning, and enjoying their new environment!

ST. JOSEPH’S NEWS
Upcoming Events

1/10 Yr4 Forest school
2/10 Autumn Census Day
6/10 & 8/10 Parents Evening
6/10 - 10/10 Kindness week
8/10 Yr 3 Forest school
13/10 Harvest festival
14/10 Yr3 & Yr6 Escot Trip
15/10 FSU Forest school
16/10 Phonics workshop Oaks & yr1
         3.45pm-4.45pm
22/10 yr1 Forest school
23/10 PTA Disco
27/10 - 3/11 Half-term
Further dates can be found on our website

Friday 26  September2025th

Dear Parents and Carers,
We have enjoyed another great week here at St Joseph’s! It was so good to
take several of you on tours of our new learning spaces last Friday, in our new
forest lined ‘Glade’, previously known as ‘The Street’.
As the new year gets well under way, we are busy making connections in and
beyond our community to further enrich our curriculum. So I am pleased to
announce St Joseph’s are once again part of the Arena Schools & Dartmoor
School Sport Partnership. Our first event is Cross Country at Bicton soon. 
I have also been working with the Devon Family Hub team this week and they
have asked if we could highlight the various ways they are there to support you
if you need it. So please see the advert at the bottom of the newsletter with all
the links you need should they ever be helpful for you or someone you know.
Sincerely,
Mr Willcox

Weekly highlights

Our census is on Thursday 2nd October, so that would be a great day to try out the new
school dinners if your child hasn’t already, as it will also help the school!

https://www.stjosephsprimaryschool.com/web/calendar/695846


Oaks - Primrose
Rowan - Lily
Sycamore - Bella
Cherry - Joseph
Maple - Noah
Willow - Caitlin
Beech - Isla

Stars of the Week

The classes with the highest
attendance this week is Yr1 with
98.1%, closely followed by Yr5
with 97.1%.
Wow! Keep up the good work.

Integrity

‘So in everything, do to others what
you would have them do to you.’

Matthew 7:12

Donations Please.
If you have any bedding plants, compost or large plant pots we would really like them. 
Some of our students enjoy gardening, and its a lovely way to make our school look nice. 

Sacramental Preparation in our Parish – Baptism, First Communion & Confirmation. 
If your child is ready to take the next steps on their faith journey, please speak to Fr. Philip or contact the Parish
Office, 01395 263384, in the first instance. Fr. Philip and the parish will support you and your child as you go
forward and a date will be chosen when each child is ready.

Gospel Value of the week

Highest Class Attendance!

Headteachers
Award

Congratulations 

Arthur - year 5


